
The City of Priest River encourages participation in public hearings. Information regarding 
the public hearing can be obtained by contacting the City Clerk at (208) 448-2123 or PO Box 
415, Priest River, ID, 83856. Individuals with special needs of access to or participation in 
the public hearing should contact the City Clerk as soon as possible. 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
CITY OF PRIEST RIVER 

 
The City of Priest River City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, January 
2, 2024, beginning at 5:30 pm at the Priest River City Hall Council Chambers, 552 
High Street, Priest River, ID, to consider public comment regarding the institution 
of new or increased municipal utility connection fees, special revenue fees, and 
general revenue fees. Information about the proposed rates and changes may be 
obtained from the office of the City Clerk at Priest River City Hall during regular 
business hours. 
 
Written comments concerning this public hearing must be received at City Hall by 
5:00 pm on January 2, 2024.  They may either be dropped off at City Hall, emailed 
to the City Clerk at lthomas@priestriver-id.gov, or mailed to the City of Priest River 
at PO Box 415, Priest River, ID 83856. 
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